LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

ISTANBUL BUROSU
Rihtim Caddesl, Arzu Han 5/6 Tophane-Istanbul.

5th October, 1957.
isn. (H)

Dear Sir,

We have to acknowledge receipt of your letter
of the 2nd Instant regarding outstanding Surveys for
the above craft.

We have to state that a communlcation has been
received from the Public Works Dept., Ankara, letter
attached, and 1t willl be scon that it 1s thelr intention
to have these craft withdrawn from class.

It 1s however, Mr., Taylor's intention to travel
to Ankara within the next fow days and discuss this
matter in more detall.

It is therefore respcctfully submitted that no
actlon be taken unt i1 such time, the rcesult of this
intervicw be known.

For thc Surveyors.,
Yours faithfully,

Scd: John M. TayloRr,
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